
Prospective Parent Visits 
(for children starting school in September 2025) 

We are delighted that you are considering Lever House for your child’s school choice and look 
forward to meeting you.  We would love to show you around our busy school so please contact 

our school office to book a place on one of our school tours. These are aimed at prospective 
parents and aren’t a suitable way for the children to get to know our school, however, we will 
be holding ‘Open Classroom’ sessions which are for the children. Please see the poster below for 

the details. 


Parent School Tours: 
Mondays at 2pm 

Monday 23rd September 2024


Monday 14th October 2024


Monday 11th November 2024


Monday 2nd December 2024


Fridays at 9:30am 

Friday 4th October 2024


Friday 1st November 2024


Friday 22nd November 2024


To book a school visit, please contact our school office 

office@leverhouse.net 

Tel: 01772 424268 
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